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What is happening post Market 
Sounding? 

 DVLA has been collating the wealth of 
information that has been gathered during 
the recent market sounding activities  

 We are developing next steps for continued 
engagement with the market through the 
pre-procurement phase using the inputs 
from market sounding  

 The future supplier engagement approach 
will be shared with the market once it has 
been approved. Due to the fluid nature of 
the future procurement this may be a staged 
communication as definition of the TDP and 
the Tower model progresses  

 

Closing the ‘Engagement Window’  

 DVLA would like to thank the market for the 
many offers to continue discussions that 
have been made post market sounding  

 The Agency focus is now on the definition of 
the TDP role.  As a result the ‘request to 
meet’  option i.e. the post market sounding 
engagement window will be closed with 
effect from 15/05/12 

 Requests received prior to 15/05/12 will be 
evaluated as previously noted and actioned 
accordingly 

 The engagement window will be re-opened 
at appropriate stages as the contract let 
progresses  

Technology Delivery Partner 

 Work is continuing on the definition of the 
TDP role ready to initiate a future 
procurement action 

 Should you feel that there is specific 
information you can provide that would 
support the definition of the TDP role you 
are still able to contact the Programme 
through the contract let mailbox address 
noted below 

 DVLA intends to hold one or more events in 
advance of the TDP procurement to inform 
the market of the scope of the TDP role  

 

 

For further reference...... 

Email:      ICT.contractlet@dvla.gsi.gov.uk 
Website: www.dft.gov.uk/dvla/ICT_Contract 
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